
	
	

It’s the holiday season, so Happy Holidays to all PSA members and their loved ones! 
	
The Holiday Art Sale Pop-up Gallery Saturday, December 10, and Sunday, December 11, 
is the final exhibition opportunity for 2022. This is a FREE exhibition opportunity for 
eight artists to display and sell their holiday-themed artwork during the Northeast LA 
Second Saturday Gallery walk. There are still plenty of exhibition spaces available, so 
apply now. For more information, check out your email from November 9 and look for the 
Call for Entries for the December Pop-up Gallery. If you have any questions, please 
contact the Exhibition Chair, Art Carrillo, at 323-388-9416 or send your email to: 
 Exhibitions@PasadenaSocietyofArtists.org. 
 
Looking ahead to 2023, the first exhibition of the year will be the New Members 
Showcase, which will be a gallery exhibition concurrent with the online exhibition and a 
full-color printed catalog. New Members juried into PSA during 2022 are asked to present 
their entire New Member Screening portfolio along with their artist statements. More 
information about this FREE to New Members exhibition will be coming soon to your 
email box. 
 
Other exhibition opportunities for 2023 include the 98th Annual Juried Exhibition, a 
media-specific exhibition featuring photography and digital art, and one or two additional 
exhibitions to be determined soon. There will be more information at the December 
Member Meeting. 
 
The Exhibition Committee is always looking for volunteers to help out with exhibition 
take-ins (usually one day of time) and installations (usually one afternoon of time), and 
volunteers who are interested in becoming an Exhibition Chair (the training may be a few 
days of total time spread over a month to six weeks). 
 
Please send your email expressing interest in any of these opportunities 
to: Exhibitions@PasadenaSocietyofArtists.org 
 
Happy holidays from the Exhibition Committee! 
 
Larry, Tom and Art 


